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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to one and aII This was our 25th year to
be involved with missions work in Albania. We did not go to Albania in 2019 and
we will not be going in 2020, due to health issues. George is pretty much back to
normal and Julie is doing more Physical Therapy on the hip and knee. We had

a very wet year on the farms, but the crops did well. Harvest should be done the
first week in January, if the snow waits. The village work in Albania continues,
under the leadership of Pastor Beni and the Harvest Team. We appreciate all the
hard work the Harvest Team is doing, to bring the good news of Jesus, to the 3
villages. Support for 2020 is complete, God provided. Continue to keep praying
for Albania and the recent earthquake recovery and for the Harvest Team.




